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Attention
FAOs and School administrators

Reference
Follow up to FASFA in the Web

To follow up our email dated 1/06/2012, we are providing you the FAFSA in the web URL address.

www.fafsa.gov
We strongly recommend that a link to the FAFSA on the Web be posted in your web page so students can see your required disclosures and then link to the website.  MAKE SURE THAT YOU PROVIDE YOUR STUDENTS WITH YOUR INSTITUTIONAL PELL ID NUMBER.

 

In this email we are providing you a copy of the FAFSA on the Web Worksheet.  This document provides instructions and guidance for your students to file the FAFSA on the Web.  The document is only 4 pages, instead of the 10 pages in the paper FAFSA, which will give you an idea of what is involved in the completion of the FAFSA.  There is no requirement to retain a copy of the worksheet in the student’s file.

 

We are also enclosing a copy of the paper FAFSA in a PDF format if you still need to use it.  This is a 10-page document that includes the instructions.  Institutions MUST retain pages 3 to 8 of the document with original signatures on page 8.
 
FINAL NOTES:
PIN NUMBERS ARE SECRET


NO ONE NEEDS TO KNOW THAT NUMBER BESIDE THE STUDENT OR PARENT


IT IS A HUGE VIOLATION TO SHOW ANY EVIDENCE THAT ANY INSTITUTIONAL REPRESENTATIVE HAD ACCES TO THAT PIN NUMBER.


PLEASE NOTE THAT AT THE TIME THE STUDENT AND THE PARENT REQUEST A PIN NUMBER THEY WILL BE INSTRUCTED TO PRINT A CONFIRMATION PAGE OF THEIR PIN REQUEST BEING PROCESSED.  THAT IS NOT THE PIN NUMBER.  IF THE COMFIRMATION PAGE IS PRINTED ON A PRINTER LOCATED AT THE SCHOOL, PLEASE PROVIDE THAT PAGE TO THE STUDENT OR PARENT FOR THEIR RECORDS.  YOU NEED NOT KEEP A COPY OF THIS PAGE IN YOUR FILE.


A DRN NUMBER IS USED TO REQUEST A DUPLICATE ISIR AND IS NOT TO BE CONFUSED WITH THE PIN NUMBER.

Thanks

RGM

